ROYAL NORWEGIAN CONSULATE GENERAL

2 800 FOSHAY TOWER
£ MINNEAPOLIS, MINN. 55402
TEL, (612) 336-3338

April 7, 1981

Dear Madamn,

With reference to my letter of March 10,
o/ 1981, I have the honor to enclose photo copy of
 letter of recognition from the Department of State
in Washington, dated March 27, 1981.

" “ Harald Lo‘ne%%

s Consul General

The Honorable Joan Anderson Growe
Secretary of State of Minnesota
St. Paul, Minnesota

s Mt o, SRS s v

Simtia O DU iA
DEPARTMENT OF STATE‘
FILED
APR 81981

Orolnenme Yorwer
Secretary of State

#5345

e A bt A




' DEPARTMENT OF STATE
- WASHINGTON
MAERCH 471D

Excellency:

I have the honor to acknowledge the receipt of

your note dated March 18, 1981, advising of the ap-

pointment of Mr. Harald ILone as Consul General of

Norway at Minneapolis, Minnesota.
In compliance with the request contained in your
note, recognition is accorded Mr. Lone in the above-
"mentioned,capécity.'u . : : ‘ 41 

Acéept, Excellency, the renewed assurances of my

highest consideration.

For the Secretary of State:
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Enclosure:

C Consular identi-
oy fication card.

His Excellency

Knut Hedemann

Ambassador of Norway




